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CREW Lehigh Valley
Kelly	L.	Berfield,	Esq.,	The	Dietrick	Group,	LLC

Always	put	your	best	foot	
forward	at	all	times

ell	us	how	and	when	
you	began	in	the	pro-
fession	 you	 are	 in. 

My very first job in the real 
estate industry was in high 
school. I worked for a real 
estate attorney filing papers, 
typing letters and sitting in on 
closings. I loved it. While in col-
lege I obtained my real estate 
license and worked for a Lehigh 
Valley developer of apartment 
complexes and senior housing; 
he, too, had gone to law school. 
Although I have been talking 
about law school since I was 
about 5 years old, both the real 
estate attorney and developer 
were very influential to me and 
made me realize how beneficial 
a law school degree would be 
to me regardless of what field 
I chose. After graduating law 
school with a JD and Masters in 
Environmental Law, I clerked 
for a judge and practiced law in 
New Jersey for almost 10 years. 
A few years ago, I decided to 
become ‘of counsel’ to my law 
firm and work full time with my 
mother and brother in our com-
mercial real estate brokerage, 
appraisal and property man-
agement company, Dietrick 
Group LLC.  Admittedly, very 
different from what I had been 
doing for years, I am enjoying 
every day. 
 What	 was	 your	 most	 no-
table	success,	project,	deal	
or	transaction	in	2011? One 
of my most notable transac-
tions this year was the lease 
of a large warehouse building. 
The square footage and tenant, 
while notable to some, is not 
the reason it is notable to me. 
I established a great relation-
ship with both the landlord 
and the tenant. As with nearly 
every transaction, we faced 
some obstacles but were able 
to overcome each one, one 
at a time. There was a lot of 
laughter, some days of frustra-
tion, tons of negotiations but 
an overall great job done on 
the part of everyone involved. 
Definitely one of my favorite 
transactions! 
	How	do	you	contribute	to	
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your	company	and	/	or	the	
industry? Dietrick Group LLC 
is a family owned business. I 
am 1/3 owner/partner along 
with my mother, Linda Dietrick 
and my brother, Ryan Dietrick. 
I am the Broker of Record. My 

legal background has been an 
excellent tool for me to assist 
my agents and to direct our cli-
ents to attorneys to obtain legal 
advice on different aspects of 
their transactions. 
 What	advise	would	you	give	
to	women	just	starting	out	
in	your	field?	Always put your 
best foot forward at all times. 
The world is much smaller than 
you think. Your daily actions 
build your reputation and you 
get to decide how and for what 
you are known and thought of.  
Integrity can be quickly dimin-
ished. Choose wisely, because 
once your reputation is tar-
nished, the repolishing process 
is not an easy or forgiving one.  

Also, be knowledgeable in your 
field of expertise and always be 
honest and forthright.
 Who	or	what	has	been	the	
strongest	influence	on	your	
career? The most influential 
person on my career has been 
my mother, Linda Dietrick. 
She is a commercial appraiser 
and my career in the real 
estate industry can heavily 
be attributed to her. I admire 
her intelligence, her drive, her 
honesty and her integrity. She 
is extremely well‐respected 
and holds all of the attributes 
I strive to achieve each day. I 
feel extremely lucky to have 
a mother who is so supportive 
and encouraging to me and an 

exceptional role model. 
 What	impact	has	social	net-
working	had	on	your	busi-
ness?	 Social networking has 
worked great for our company. 
We have a lot of technology 
savvy clients and we have re-
ceived numerous referrals and 
new business based upon our 
internet media. It is incredible 
how quickly information can be 
shared. While making sure you 
“shared” it and “liked” it and 
“linked” it can sometimes be 
overwhelming, it is extremely 
important in the in the sales 
and leasing aspect of the busi-
ness to be in front as many 
people as possible, as quickly 
as possible. n 


